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POLICY  1 of 1 
W A T E R L O O  C O M M U N I T Y  S C H O O L S  

SCHOOL FACILITY NAMES 
 
The Board of Education believes names given to district facilities should have special 
significance to the community, its traditions, and values. The naming of buildings and 
other facilities in the district provides an opportunity to recognize the contributions of 
individuals or groups to education and to the life of our communities or to recognize the 
significance of the neighborhood, area, or community in which the school resides.   
 
When the name of a school is being considered, the Site Council of the school will have 
responsibility for a process to gather input and will present a recommendation to the 
superintendent, who will make a recommendation to the Board of Education for its review 
and approval.   
 
Ordinarily, an existing facility will not be renamed unless its present name becomes 
inappropriate because of the community it serves or the program it houses. In the case 
of a new school, the Site Council of the existing school most impacted by the creation of 
the new school will assume responsibility. In the event of a new building replacing an 
existing building, the Site Council may recommend to the Board of Education that the 
existing name be continued. 
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